
 

Memorandum: 

To:  Associations, Board Members and Zone Directors 

 
From: Acting President/Vice-President 
 
CC: Federation Office 
 
Date: 09/04/2024 
 
Subject:  Farewell Gift to Retiring President Jan Pentecost 

 

The Federation Board has arranged for a presentation and gift to Jan Pentecost, our first 
female President, at the National AGM in Wellington in June. This is to recognise her 14 
years of service and dedication to the Grey Power Federation, both as National 
Secretary, and more recently for the last 4 years as National President. 

We are also making an opportunity for GP Associations and individuals to contribute 
towards her farewell gift should they so desire. 

Contributions can be made via the Federation Bank Account 38-9018-0089518-00. 
Please add your name or Association in the Particulars Section, and Gift for Jan in the 
Reference Section. 

It would be appreciated if all gifts were deposited no later than the Friday 31st May. 

Many thanks 

Kind regards 

David Marshall 

Acting President/National Vice President 

 

 


	From: Acting President/Vice-President

